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investigation, which soon leads him over the borders and
into a dangerous world of shifting identities, police
politics and deadly corruption . . .
Switchblade Michael Connelly 2014-01-14 In this original
short story from #1 New York Times bestselling author
Michael Connelly, LAPD Detective Harry Bosch seeks
justice for the forgotten NOTE: This file includes a
preview of Michael Connelly's novel The Crossing. In
"Switchblade," an anonymous tip puts Bosch on a case
that has remained unsolved for decades, the vicious
stabbing of a teenage boy whose body was found in an
abandoned Old Hollywood restaurant. Cold cases are often
the toughest: With no body, no murder scene, and no
fingerprints, Bosch nevertheless gets lucky when DNA
evidence from the murder weapon points to a known
killer. But the DA insists that science alone is not
enough - he needs the case to be bulletproof before
he'll take it to court. Determined to speak for those
who can no longer speak for themselves, Bosch has one
chance to wrench a confession out of a cold-blooded
killer, or risk letting him walk free for good. In this
gripping, never-before-published story by "master of the
crime thriller" (Huffington Post) Michael Connelly,
Detective Harry Bosch quenches his thirst for justice
and shows why he is "one of the most popular and
enduring figures in American crime fiction" (Chicago
Tribune).
The Poet Collection Michael Connelly 2020-05-14 'The
pre-eminent detective novelist of his generation' Ian
Rankin The Poet Meet the cunning, poetry-quoting serial
killer of unprecedented savagery executing one homicide
cop after another . . . The apparent suicide of his
policeman brother sets Denver crime reporter Jack McEvoy
on edge. Surprise at the circumstances of his brother's
death prompts Jack to look into a whole series of police
suicides, and puts him on the trail of a cop killer
whose victims are selected all too carefully. Not only
that, but they all leave suicide notes drawn from the
poems of writer Edgar Allan Poe in their wake. More
frightening still, the killer appears to know that Jack
is getting nearer and nearer. An investigation that
looks like the story of a lifetime might also be Jack's
ticket to a lonely end... The Narrows He's back . . .
Private investigator Harry Bosch confronts a villain
who's long been in hiding - a fiend known as The Poet.
Former FBI agent Rachel Walling is working a dead-end
stint in South Dakota when she gets the call she's been
dreading for four years. The Poet is back. He has not
forgotten Rachel. And he has a special present for her.
Harry Bosch is adjusting to life in Las Vegas as a
private investigator and a new father. He gets a call,
too, from the widow of a friend who died recently.
Previously in his FBI career, the friend worked on the
famous case tracking the killer known as The Poet. This
fact alone makes elements of his death doubly
suspicious. Now Harry Bosch is heading straight into the
path of the most ruthless and inventive murderer he has
ever encountered. . . The Scarecrow Jack McEvoy returns
with a story he just can't let go of... Jack McEvoy is
at the end of the line as a crime reporter. Forced to
take a buy-out from the Los Angeles Times, he's got 30
days left on the job. His last assignment? Training his
replacement, a low-cost reporter just out of J-school.
But Jack has other plans for his exit. He is going to go
out with a bang: a final story that will win the
newspaper journalism's highest honour - a Pulitzer
Prize. Jack focuses on Alonzo Winslow, a sixteen-yearold drug dealer from the projects who has confessed to
police that he brutally raped and strangled one of his
crack clients. But as Jack delves into the story he soon

The Crossing Michael Connelly 2015-11-03 In this "tense"
thriller and #1 New York Times bestseller, Detective
Harry Bosch teams up with Lincoln Lawyer Mickey Haller
to track down a killer who just might find them first
(Wall Street Journal). Detective Harry Bosch has retired
from the LAPD, but his half-brother, defense attorney
Mickey Haller, needs his help. A woman has been brutally
murdered in her bed and all evidence points to Haller's
client, a former gang member turned family man. Though
the murder rap seems ironclad, Mickey is sure it's a
setup. Bosch doesn't want anything to do with crossing
the aisle to work for the defense. He feels it will undo
all the good he's done in his thirty years as a homicide
cop. But Mickey promises to let the chips fall where
they may. If Harry proves that his client did it, under
the rules of discovery, they are obliged to turn over
the evidence to the prosecution. Though it goes against
all his instincts, Bosch reluctantly takes the case. The
prosecution's file just has too many holes and he has to
find out for himself: if Haller's client didn't do it,
then who did? With the secret help of his former LAPD
partner Lucy Soto, Harry starts digging. Soon his
investigation leads him inside the police department,
where he realizes that the killer he's been tracking has
also been tracking him. Thrilling, fast-paced, and
impossible to put down, The Crossing shows without a
shadow of doubt that Connelly is "a master of building
suspense" (Wall Street Journal).
The Poet Michael Connelly 2009-12-23 The apparent
suicide of his policeman brother sets Denver crime
reporter Jack McEvoy on edge. Surprise at the
circumstances of his brother's death prompts Jack to
look into a whole series of police suicides, and puts
him on the trail of a cop killer whose victims are
selected all too carefully. Not only that, but they all
leave suicide notes drawn from the poems of writer Edgar
Allan Poe in their wake. More frightening still, the
killer appears to know that Jack is getting nearer and
nearer. An investigation that looks like the story of a
lifetime might also be Jack's ticket to a lonely end.
Suicide Run: Three Harry Bosch Stories Michael Connelly
2011-09-27 LAPD Detective Harry Bosch as we've never
seen him before, in an exclusive eBook containing three
compelling short stories In SUICIDE RUN, the apparent
suicide of a beautiful young starlet turns out to be
much more sinister than it seems. In CIELO AZUL, Bosch
is haunted by a long-ago closed case - the murder of a
teenage girl who was never identified. As her killer
sits on death row, Bosch tries one last time to get the
answers he has sought for years. In ONE DOLLAR JACKPOT,
Bosch works the murder of a professional poker player
whose skills have made her more than one enemy. Whether
investigating a cold case or fresh blood, Bosch
relentlessly pursues his quarry, always on the lookout
for the "tell". In this first collection of Harry Bosch
stories, Michael Connelly once again demonstrates that
he is 'the greatest living American crime writer'
(MIRROR).
The Black Ice Michael Connelly 2010-02-25 When a body is
found in a hotel room, reporters are soon all over the
case: it appears to be a missing LAPD narcotics
detective, apparently gone to the bad. The rumours were
that he had been selling a new drug called Black Ice
that had been infiltrating Los Angeles from the Mexican
cartel. The LAPD are quick to declare the death a
suicide, but Harry Bosch is not so sure. There are odd
mysteries and unexplained details from the crime scene
which just don't add up. Fighting an attraction to the
detective's widow, Bosch starts his own maverick
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realises that Alonzo's so-called confession is bogus.
The investigation leads him to a serial killer known as
The Scarecrow, who has worked completely below the
police and FBI radar. Jack is soon off on the crime beat
and running on the biggest story he's had since The Poet
crossed his path twelve years before - but The Scarecrow
knows he's coming . . .
Blue on Black Michael Connelly 2016-09-06 From the #1
New York Times bestselling author Michael Connelly, a
short story featuring LAPD Detective Harry Bosch and FBI
agent Rachel Walling. Two women have gone missing, and
LAPD Detective Harry Bosch has a strong suspicion that
an avid fisherman named Denninger is the culprit. Bosch
needs something stronger than a suspicion to bring
Denninger in, but all he has are a handful of photos-prior mug shots and pictures of Denninger posing with
his prize fish. It's not much to go on, and Bosch is
running out of time, which is why he calls in FBI agent
Rachel Walling. What she sees in these photos could blow
his case wide open. "Blue on Black" by Michael Connelly
is one of 20 short stories within Mulholland Books's
Strand Originals series, featuring thrilling stories by
the biggest names in mystery from the Strand Magazine
archives. View the full series list at
mulhollandbooks.com and listen to them all!
Introducing Harry Bosch Michael Connelly 2020-10-22 'A
superb natural storyteller' Lee Child The Black Echo
LAPD detective Harry Bosch is a loner and a nighthawk.
One Sunday he gets a call-out on his pager. A body has
been found in a drainage tunnel off Mulholland Drive,
Hollywood. At first sight, it looks like a routine drugs
overdose case, but the one new puncture wound amid the
scars of old tracks leaves Bosch unconvinced. To make
matters worse, Harry Bosch recognises the victim. Billy
Meadows was a fellow 'tunnel rat' in Vietnam, running
against the VC and the fear they all used to call the
Black Echo. Bosch believes he let down Billy Meadows
once before, so now he is determined to bring the killer
to justice. The Black Ice When a body is found in a
hotel room, reporters are soon all over the case: it
appears to be a missing LAPD narcotics detective,
apparently gone to the bad. The rumours were that he had
been selling a new drug called Black Ice that had been
infiltrating Los Angeles from the Mexican cartel. The
LAPD are quick to declare the death a suicide, but Harry
Bosch is not so sure. There are odd mysteries and
unexplained details from the crime scene which just
don't add up. Fighting an attraction to the detective's
widow, Bosch starts his own maverick investigation,
which soon leads him over the borders and into a
dangerous world of shifting identities, police politics
and deadly corruption . . . The Concrete Blonde When
LAPD detective Harry Bosch shot and killed Norman Church
- the 'Dollmaker' - the police were convinced it marked
the end of the search for one of the city's most bizarre
serial killers. But four years later, Norman Church's
widow is taking Bosch to court, accusing him of killing
the wrong man. To make matters worse, Bosch has just
received a note, eerily reminiscent of the ones the
Dollmaker used to taunt him with, giving him a location
where a body can be found. Is the Dollmaker still alive?
Or is this the work of a vicious copycat killer,
determined to repeat the Dollmaker's grisly feats and
destroy Bosch's career in the process?
The Overlook Michael Connelly 2009-03-12 An execution on
the overlook above the Mulholland Dam entangles Bosch
with FBI Agent Rachel Walling and Homeland Security. The
brilliant thirteenth Harry Bosch novel from the awardwinning No. 1 bestselling author. When a physicist is
murdered in LA, it seems the killer has no fear of
publicity, leaving the body on the Mulholland overlook,
a site with a stunning view over the city. And when it's
discovered that the victim turned over a quantity of a
lethal chemical to his killer before he died, Harry
knows he has more than just a single death to worry
about. Alongside the forces of Homeland Security, Harry
realises he must solve the murder or face unimaginable
consequences.
Innocent Blood Michael Lister 2015-03-20 When he was
twelve years old he came face to face with the man who
would be convicted of the Atlanta Child Murders. Six
years later, John returned to Atlanta determined to
discover who was truly responsible for all the
slaughtered innocents.
Nine Dragons Michael Connelly 2009-10-13 After what
seems like a routine murder investigation, LAPD
Detective Harry Bosch finds himself in Hong Kong facing
the-narrows-harry-bosch-1

the highest-stakes case of his life: bringing his
kidnapped daughter home. Fortune Liquors is a small shop
in a tough South L.A. neighborhood, a store Bosch has
known for years. The murder of John Li, the store's
owner, hits Bosch hard, and he promises Li's family that
he'll find the killer. The world Bosch steps into next
is unknown territory. He brings in a detective from the
Asian Gang Unit for help with translation -- not just of
languages but also of the cultural norms and
expectations that guided Li's life. He uncovers a link
to a Hong Kong triad, a lethal and far-reaching crime
ring that follows many immigrants to their new lives in
the U.S. And instantly his world explodes. The one good
thing in Bosch's life, the person he holds most dear, is
taken from him and Bosch travels to Hong Kong in an allor-nothing bid to regain what he's lost. In a place
known as Nine Dragons, as the city's Hungry Ghosts
festival burns around him, Bosch puts aside everything
he knows and risks everything he has in a desperate bid
to outmatch the triad's ferocity. Featuring ebook bonus
materials including an in-depth interview with the
author about writing "Nine Dragons," photos from his
exciting travels while writing the book, and a link to
an online promotional video.!--EndFragment-The Black Echo Michael Connelly 2012-07-19 Go back to
where it all began for LAPD detective Harry Bosch, star
of Amazon Prime's Bosch, in his first case The Black
Echo - a gripping, action-packed thriller. LAPD
detective Harry Bosch is a loner and a nighthawk. One
Sunday he gets a call-out on his pager. A body has been
found in a drainage tunnel off Mulholland Drive,
Hollywood. At first sight, it looks like a routine drugs
overdose case, but the one new puncture wound amid the
scars of old tracks leaves Bosch unconvinced. To make
matters worse, Harry Bosch recognises the victim. Billy
Meadows was a fellow 'tunnel rat' in Vietnam, running
against the VC and the fear they all used to call the
Black Echo. Bosch believes he let down Billy Meadows
once before, so now he is determined to bring the killer
to justice.
The Black Echo Michael Connelly 1992 LAPD homicide
detective Hieronymus (aka Harry) Bosch attempts to solve
the murder of Billy Meadows, a soldier he knew while
serving in Vietnam.
Void Moon Michael Connelly 2009-12-23 A brilliant, hightension thriller set in the glittery, surreal worlds of
Las Vegas casinos, from the bestselling author of THE
LINCOLN LAWYER. A young woman finds herself caught up in
a heist which may cost her the one thing she values more
than her life... Ex-con Cassie Black planned to see out
her parole quietly - but things rarely go to plan. She
was lured back to the criminal profession she gave up as professional thief in Vegas casinos, robbing gamblers
of their winnings - by a proposition that is just too
good to miss. The job goes as planned, except that the
target has too much money. It can only mean someone very
powerful is going to be very angry indeed. Cassie finds
herself on the run from a killer who seems to know her
every move in advance. Worse still, he is closing in on
the one thing Cassie will do anything to protect.
Blood Work Michael Connelly 2009-12-23 Terry McCaleb,
one of the most effective serial-killer investigators in
the history of the FBI, hunts down his heart donor's
killer. An unputdownable story from the award-winning
No. 1 bestselling author. 'Blood Work' - that's what
Terry McCaleb used to call his job at the FBI. Eight
weeks ago he was a dead man, but now someone else's
heart is keeping him alive. Then a newspaper report of
his brush with death brings him an unwanted visitor.
Graciela Rivers reveals to McCaleb that the anonymous
donor of his heart was her murdered sister, and that the
police investigation into the case is going nowhere.
McCaleb feels he has no choice but to take on the
investigation. Nothing about the seemingly random
killing makes sense. McCaleb realises that someone is
watching his every move - someone who has killed before
and will kill again...
The Harry Bosch Novels Michael Connelly 2009 THE
NARROWS: Harry Bosch is adjusting to life in Las Vegas
as a private investigator and as a new father. Then he
gets a call from the widow of a friend who died
recently. A friend who worked on the famous case
tracking the killer known as The Poet, which makes his
death doubly suspicious. Now Bosch is heading straight
into the path of the most ruthless and inventive
murderer he has ever encountered... THE CLOSERS: Three
years after leaving the LAPD, Harry is back, working
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with his former cop ally and partner, Kizmin Rider.
Assigned to the LAPD's Open-Unsolved Unit, Harry and Kiz
are immediately thrown into a politically sensitive and
dangerous case when a DNA match connects a white
supremacist to the 1988 murder of a mixed race 16-yearold girl. But there are some people who want the case to
remain unsolved... ECHO PARK: In 1993, Harry Bosch was
assigned the case of a missing person, Marie Gesto. The
young woman was never found and the case has haunted
Bosch ever since. Thirteen years later, a man accused of
two heinous killings is willing to confess to several
other murders, including that of Gesto. Bosch's whole
being as a cop begins to crack when he comes to realise
that he missed a clue that could have led him to the
killer and prevented the nine murders that followed...
The Night Fire Michael Connelly 2019-10-22 A FINALIST
FOR THE LOS ANGELES TIMES BOOK PRIZE A NEW YORK TIMES
BOOK REVIEW BEST CRIME NOVEL OF THE YEAR A CrimeReads
Best Crime Novel Notable selection Harry Bosch and LAPD
Detective Renée Ballard come together again on the
murder case that obsessed Bosch's mentor, the man who
trained him---new from #1 New York Times bestselling
author Michael Connelly Back when Harry Bosch was just a
rookie homicide detective, he had an inspiring mentor
who taught him to take the work personally and light the
fire of relentlessness for every case. Now that mentor,
John Jack Thompson, is dead, and his widow gives Bosch a
murder book, one that Thompson took with him when he
left the LAPD twenty years before -- the unsolved
killing of a troubled young man. Bosch takes the murder
book to Detective Renée Ballard and asks her to help him
discover what about this crime lit Thompson's fire all
those years ago. As she begins her inqueries -- while
still working her own cases on the midnight shift -Ballad finds aspects of the initial investigation that
just don't add up. The bond between Bosch and Ballard
tightens as they become a formidable investigation team.
And they soon arrive at a disturbing question: Did
Thompson steal the murder book to work the case in
retirement, or to make sure it never got solved? Written
with the intense pacing and masterful suspense that have
made Michael Connelly "the hard-boiled fiction master of
our time" (NPR), The Night Fire continues the unofficial
partnership of two fierce detectives determined not to
let the fire with burn out.
The Reversal Michael Connelly 2011 After 24 years in
prison, convicted killer Jason Jessup has been
exonerated by new DNA evidence. Haller is convinced
Jessup is guilty, and he takes the case on the condition
that he gets to choose his investigator, LAPD Detective
Harry Bosch.
The Narrows Michael Connelly 2009-12-23 He's back . . .
Private investigator Harry Bosch confronts a villain
who's long been in hiding - a fiend known as The Poet.
Former FBI agent Rachel Walling is working a dead-end
stint in South Dakota when she gets the call she's been
dreading for four years. The Poet is back. And he has
not forgotten Rachel. He has a special present for her.
Harry Bosch is adjusting to life in Las Vegas as a
private investigator and a new father. He gets a call,
too, from the widow of a friend who died recently.
Previously in his FBI career, the friend worked on the
famous case tracking the killer known as The Poet. This
fact alone makes some of the elements of his death
doubly suspicious. And Harry Bosch is heading straight
into the path of the most ruthless and inventive
murderer he has ever encountered. . .
A Darkness More Than Night Michael Connelly 2001-01-23
LAPD Detective Harry Bosch crosses paths with FBI
profiler Terry McCaleb while investigating the murder of
a Hollywood actress. Harry Bosch is up to his neck in a
case that has transfixed all of celebrity-mad Los
Angeles: a movie director is charged with murdering an
actress during sex, and then staging her death to make
it look like a suicide. Bosch is both the arresting
officer and the star witness in a trial that has brought
the Hollywood media pack out in full-throated frenzy.
Meanwhile, Terry McCaleb is enjoying an idyllic
retirement on Catalina Island when a visit from an old
colleague brings his former world rushing back. It's a
murder, the unreadable kind of murder he specialized in
solving back in his FBI days. The investigation has
stalled, and the sheriff's office is asking McCaleb to
take a quick look at the murder book to see if he turns
up something they've missed. McCaleb's first reading of
the crime scene leads him to look for a methodical
killer with a taste for rituals and revenge. As his
the-narrows-harry-bosch-1

quick look accelerates into a full-sprint investigation,
the two crimes -- his murdered loner and Bosch's movie
director -- begin to overlap strangely. With one
unsettling revelation after another, they merge,
becoming one impossible, terrifying case, involving
almost inconceivable calculation. McCaleb believes he
has unmasked the most frightening killer ever to cross
his sights. But his investigation tangles with Bosch's
lines, and the two men find themselves at odds in the
most dangerous investigation of their lives.
Michael Connelly - The Harry Bosch Collection (ebook)
Michael Connelly 2011-12-15 In a city of a million
tales, Detective Bosch reads those written in blood.
Fourteen crime novels from bestseller Michael Connelly.
'Connelly is a crime writing genius' Independent on
Sunday Contains: THE BLACK ECHO, THE BLACK ICE, THE
CONCRETE BLONDE, THE LAST COYOTE, TRUNK MUSIC, ANGELS
FLIGHT, A DARKNESS MORE THAN NIGHT, CITY OF BONES, LOST
LIGHT, THE NARROWS, THE CLOSERS, ECHO PARK, THE
OVERLOOK, NINE DRAGONS
Killing the Killers Bill O'Reilly 2022-05-03 Instant #1
New York Times bestseller! In the eleventh book in the
multimillion-selling Killing series, Bill O’Reilly and
Martin Dugard reveal the startling, dramatic story of
the global war against terrorists. In Killing The
Killers, #1 bestselling authors Bill O'Reilly and Martin
Dugard take readers deep inside the global war on
terror, which began more than twenty years ago on
September 11, 2001. As the World Trade Center buildings
collapsed, the Pentagon burned, and a small group of
passengers fought desperately to stop a third plane from
completing its deadly flight plan, America went on war
footing. Killing The Killers narrates America's intense
global war against extremists who planned and executed
not only the 9/11 attacks, but hundreds of others in
America and around the world, and who eventually
destroyed entire nations in their relentless quest for
power. Killing The Killers moves from Afghanistan to
Iraq, Iran to Yemen, Syria, and Libya, and elsewhere, as
the United States fought Al Qaeda, ISIS, and the Iranian
Revolutionary Guard, as well as individually targeting
the most notorious leaders of these groups. With fresh
detail and deeply-sourced information, O'Reilly and
Dugard create an unstoppable account of the most
important war of our era. Killing The Killers is the
most thrilling and suspenseful book in the #1
bestselling series of popular history books (over 18
million sold) in the world.
Fair Warning Michael Connelly 2020-05-26 The hero of The
Poet and The Scarecrow is back in this thriller from #1
New York Times bestselling author Michael Connelly. Jack
McEvoy, the journalist who never backs down, tracks a
serial killer who has been operating completely under
the radar—until now. Veteran reporter Jack McEvoy has
taken down killers before, but when a woman he had a
one-night stand with is murdered in a particularly
brutal way, McEvoy realizes he might be facing a
criminal mind unlike any he's ever encountered. Jack
investigates—against the warnings of the police and his
own editor—and makes a shocking discovery that connects
the crime to other mysterious deaths across the country.
Undetected by law enforcement, a vicious killer has been
hunting women, using genetic data to select and stalk
his targets. Uncovering the murkiest corners of the dark
web, Jack races to find and protect the last source who
can lead him to his quarry. But the killer has already
chosen his next target, and he's ready to strike.
Terrifying and unputdownable, Fair Warning shows once
again why "Michael Connelly has earned his place in the
pantheon of great crime fiction writers" (Chicago SunTimes). A Kirkus Best Book of 2020
Crime Beat Michael Connelly 2006-05-08 From #1
bestseller Michael Connelly's first career as a
prizewinning crime reporter--the gripping, true stories
that inspired and informed his novels. Before he became
a novelist, Michael Connelly was a crime reporter,
covering the detectives who worked the homicide beat in
Florida and Los Angeles. In vivid, hard-hitting
articles, Connelly leads the reader past the yellow
police tape as he follows the investigators, the
victims, their families and friends--and, of course, the
killers--to tell the real stories of murder and its
aftermath. Connelly's firsthand observations would lend
inspiration to his novels, from The Black Echo, which
was drawn from a real-life bank heist, to Trunk Music,
based on an unsolved case of a man found in the trunk of
his Rolls Royce. And the vital details of his best-known
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characters, both heroes and villains, would be drawn
from the cops and killers he reported on: from loner
detective Harry Bosch to the manipulative serial killer
the Poet. Stranger than fiction and every bit as
gripping, these pieces show once again that Michael
Connelly is not only a master of his craft, but also one
of the great American writers in any form.
Echo Park Michael Connelly 2009-12-23 LAPD Detective
Harry Bosch in a modern thriller from No. 1 bestseller
Michael Connelly - author of THE LINCOLN LAWYER and
ANGELS FLIGHT. In 1993 Homicide Detective Harry Bosch
was assigned the case of a missing person, Marie Gesto.
The young woman was never found - dead or alive - and
the case has haunted Bosch ever since. Thirteen years
later, Bosch is back in the Open Unsolved Crimes Unit
when he gets a call from the DA's office. A man accused
of two killings is willing to confess to several other
murders in a deal to avoid the death penalty. One of his
victims, he says, is Marie Gesto. When investigating
these previously unsolved crimes, Bosch begins to crack
when he realises that he and his partner missed a clue
that could have prevented the serial killer striking
again.
The Lincoln Lawyer Michael Connelly 2013 Introducing
Mickey Haller, 'The Lincoln Lawyer': a blistering tale
about a cynical defence attorney whose one remaining
spark of integrity may cost him his life.
City of Bones Michael Connelly 2002-04-16 When a dog
unearths evidence of a murder in the Hollywood Hills,
Detective Harry Bosch must tackle a cold case that
sparks memories he's tried to forget. On New Year's Day,
a dog finds a bone in the Hollywood Hills -- and
unearths a murder committed more than twenty years
earlier. It's a cold case, but for Detective Harry
Bosch, it stirs up memories of his childhood as an
orphan. He can't let it go. As the investigation takes
Bosch deeper into the past, a beautiful rookie cop
brings him alive in the present. No official warning can
break them apart -- or prepare Bosch for the explosions
when the case takes a few hard turns. Suddenly all of
L.A. is in an uproar, and Bosch, fighting to keep
control, is driven to the brink of an unimaginable
decision.
Trunk Music Michael Connelly 2009-12-23 Harry Bosch is
back at the LAPD in Homicide after disciplinary leave.
But his first case proves to be one of the most
difficult. In the wooded hills overlooking the Hollywood
Bowl, he opens the trunk of a white Rolls-Royce and
finds a corpse. It looks like a simple case of Trunk
Music - the execution style of the Mafia where the
victim is shot in his own vehicle - but the victim is LA
movie producer Tony Aliso, and the mob weren't the only
ones after him. Bosch finds himself up against the FBI and back in the arms of a beautiful ex-felon. It's
starting to look like Harry's first case back in
Homicide is in danger of being his last . . .
The Dark Hours Michael Connelly 2021-11-09 A Wall Street
Journal and South Florida Sun-Sentinel Best Book of the
Year “A masterpiece”—LAPD detective Renée Ballard must
join forces with Harry Bosch to find justice in a city
scarred by fear and social unrest after a methodical
killer strikes on New Year’s Eve (Publishers Weekly).
There’s chaos in Hollywood at the end of the New Year’s
Eve countdown. Working her graveyard shift, LAPD
detective Renée Ballard waits out the traditional rain
of lead as hundreds of revelers shoot their guns into
the air. Only minutes after midnight, Ballard is called
to a scene where a hardworking auto shop owner has been
fatally hit by a bullet in the middle of a crowded
street party. Ballard quickly concludes that the deadly
bullet could not have fallen from the sky and that it is
linked to another unsolved murder—a case at one time
worked by Detective Harry Bosch. At the same time,
Ballard hunts a fiendish pair of serial rapists, the
Midnight Men, who have been terrorizing women and
leaving no trace. Determined to solve both cases,
Ballard feels like she is constantly running uphill in a
police department indelibly changed by the pandemic and
recent social unrest. It is a department so hampered by
inertia and low morale that Ballard must go outside to
the one detective she can count on: Harry Bosch. But as
the two inexorable detectives work together to find out
where old and new cases intersect, they must constantly
look over their shoulders. The brutal predators they are
tracking are ready to kill to keep their secrets hidden.
Unfolding with unstoppable drive and nail-biting
intrigue, The Dark Hours shows that “relentless on their
the-narrows-harry-bosch-1

own, Ballard’s and Bosch’s combined skills…could be
combustible” (Los Angeles Times).
The Narrows Michael Connelly 2009 Private investigator
Harry Bosch confronts a villain who's long been in
hiding - a friend known as the Poet.
The Narrows Michael Connelly 2006-10-02 FBI agent Rachel
Walling finally gets the call she's dreaded for years,
the one that tells her the Poet has surfaced. She has
never forgotten the serial killer who wove lines of
poetry in his hideous crimes--and apparently he has not
forgotten her. Former LAPD detective Harry Bosch gets a
call, too--from the widow of an old friend. Her
husband's death seems natural, but his ties to the hunt
for the Poet make Bosch dig deep. Arriving at a derelict
spot in the California desert where the feds are
unearthing bodies, Bosch joins forces with Rachel. Now
the two are at odds with the FBI...and squarely in the
path of the Poet, who will lead them on a wicked ride
out of the heat, through the narrows of evil, and into a
darkness all his own...
Angels Flight Michael Connelly 2009 A lawyer is found
murdered on the eve of a landmark trial at the foot of
Angels Flight, a cable railway in downtown Los Angeles.
The Harry Bosch Mysteries Michael Connelly 2008 Contains
three Harry Bosch novels. THE BLACK ECHO: A body found
in a tunnel off Mulholland Drive looks like a routine
drugs overdose case, but one new puncture wound amidst
the scars of old tracks leaves LAPD detective Harry
Bosch unconvinced. To make matters worse, Bosch
recognises the victim: Billy Meadows was a fellow
'tunnel rat' in Vietnam. Bosch believes he let down
Billy once before, so now he is determined to bring the
killer to justice. THE BLACK ICE: When the body of a
missing LAPD narcotics officer is found, rumours soon
emerge that he had been selling a new drug called Black
Ice from Mexico. The LAPD are quick to declare the death
as a suicide, but Bosch is not so sure. Fighting an
attraction to the cop's widow, Bosch starts his own
maverick investigation, which soon leads him over the
borders, and into a dangerous world of shifting
identities and deadly corruption. THE CONCRETE BLONDE:
When Bosch shot and killed Norman Church, he was
convinced it marked the end of the search for one of the
city's most bizarre serial killers. But four years
later, Church's widow is taking Bosch to court, accusing
him of killing the wrong man. To make matters worse,
Bosch has just received a note, eerily reminiscent of
the ones the killer used to taunt him with. As he
battles to clear his name in court, Bosch faces a
desperate race against time to find the killer...
The Scarecrow Michael Connelly 2009-05-12 A standalone
crime thriller featuring Jack McEvoy, hero of The Poet,
from the global bestselling author of THE LINCOLN LAWYER
and BRASS VERDICT. Jack McEvoy is at the end of the line
as a crime reporter. Forced to take a buy-out from the
Los Angeles Times, he's got 30 days left on the job. His
last assignment? Training his replacement, a low-cost
reporter just out of J-school. But Jack has other plans
for his exit. He is going to go out with a bang: a final
story that will win the newspaper journalism's highest
honour - a Pulitzer Prize. Jack focuses on Alonzo
Winslow, a sixteen-year-old drug dealer from the
projects who has confessed to police that he brutally
raped and strangled one of his crack clients. But as
Jack delves into the story he soon realises that
Alonzo's so-called confession is bogus. The
investigation leads him to a serial killer known as The
Scarecrow, who has worked completely below the police
and FBI radar. Jack is soon off on the crime beat and
running on the biggest story he's had since The Poet
crossed his path twelve years before - but The Scarecrow
knows he's coming . . .
The Closers Michael Connelly 2005-05-01 In this #1 New
York Times bestseller, Detective Harry Bosch joins LA's
elite Open/Unsolved Unit to help piece together the
mysterious death of a teenage girl. He walked away from
the job three years ago. But Harry Bosch cannot resist
the call to join the elite Open/Unsolved Unit. His
mission: solve murders whose investigations were flawed,
stalled, or abandoned to L.A.'s tides of crime. With
some people openly rooting for his failure, Harry
catches the case of a teenager dragged off to her death
on Oat Mountain, and traces the DNA on the murder weapon
to a small-time criminal. But something bigger and
darker beckons, and Harry must battle to fit all the
pieces together. Shaking cages and rattling ghosts, he
will push the rules to the limit -- and expose the kind
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of truth that shatters lives, ends careers, and keeps
the dead whispering in the night . . .
The Concrete Blonde Michael Connelly 2009-12-23 From the
bestselling author of The Lincoln Lawyer and The Gods of
Guilt. When LAPD detective Harry Bosch shot and killed
Norman Church - the 'Dollmaker' - the police were
convinced it marked the end of the search for one of the
city's most bizarre serial killers. But four years
later, Norman Church's widow is taking Bosch to court,
accusing him of killing the wrong man. To make matters
worse, Bosch has just received a note, eerily
reminiscent of the ones the Dollmaker used to taunt him
with, giving him a location where a body can be found.
Is the Dollmaker still alive? Or is this the work of a
vicious copycat killer, determined to repeat the
Dollmaker's grisly feats and destroy Bosch's career in
the process?
Lost Light Michael Connelly 2003-04-01 In this New York
Times bestseller, retired LAPD detective Harry Bosch
wants justice for a murdered production assistant -- but
without his police badge, can he take down a powerful
and ruthless killer? The vision has haunted him for four
years -- a young woman lying crumpled in death, her hand
outstretched in silent supplication. Harry Bosch was
taken off the Angella Benton murder case when the
production assistant's death was linked with the violent
theft of two million dollars from a movie set. Both
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files were never closed. Now retired from the L.A.P.D.,
Bosch is determined to find justice for Angella. Without
a badge to open doors and strike fear into the guilty,
he's on his own. And even in the face of an opponent
more powerful and ruthless than any he's ever
encountered, Bosch is not backing down.
Angle of Investigation Michael Connelly 2011-11-01 LAPD
Detective Harry Bosch tackles three tough cases that
span a legendary career in this never-before-collected
trio of stories. In "Christmas Even," the case of a
burglar killed in mid-heist leads Bosch to retrace a
link to his past. In "Father's Day," Bosch investigates
a young boy's seemingly accidental death and confronts
his own fears as a father. In "Angle of Investigation,"
Bosch delves into one of the first homicides he ever
worked back as a uniformed rookie patrolman, a case that
was left unsolved for decades. Together, these gripping
stories span Bosch's controversial career at the LAPD,
and show the evolution of the haunted, legendary
investigator he would become. Utterly unputdownable,
they are proof that "Connelly never stops doling out the
suspense....Once it grabs you in those first few pages,
it won't let go of you" (Boston Globe).
The Narrows Michael Connelly 2019-09-03 He's back ...
Private investigator Harry Bosch confronts a villain
who's long been in hiding - a fiend known as The Poet.
The Black Echo Michael Connelly 2015-06-01 The first
ever Harry Bosch novel - the book that started it all.
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